
 

 

 

  

Your S.M.I.L.E. Program in 2019 28
th

 Year  

Year  
God continues Blessing His program with your helping hands! 

Meet our new 5 year old cowgirl, 

Penelope. She loves her ponies.  

Mom says, “It is almost magical to see 

what joy it brings her.” 

Meet our new 9 year old cowgirl, 

Payleigh. She loves to ride her horse, 

Tiki. 

Mom says,” she looks forward to riding 

every week, it makes her happy.  

See Stories in side 



 

 

Your donations and sponsorships make it possible for Everyone to ride on a 

scholarship and this keeps our lessons affordable for everyone.  

Students’ pay the small fee of $260.00. 

Looking for Sponsors: 

Horse: $2,500.00  

Child: $640.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

25 Norfolk Public Senior High, Junior High, and 

Elementary students took lessons in 2019 

Rain, sleet, or snow Grant Public School 1
st
 grade class 

comes to ride after collecting change to help feed the horses  

 

Todd shows Stanton Montessori Daycare 

how to trim a horse’s foot and brush  

 

Norfolk Lincoln School (Little Panthers) 

watch as Sugar gets a hair cut 

Meet our two new S.M.I.L.E. 

Horses Zoey and Bo 

Good horses are hard to find 

and can cost $8,000.00 and 

up 



 

 

  

S.M.I.L.E. Inc. has 3 Veterinarians, a chiropractor and a Farrier to 

keep the horses happy and healthy for the students 

Keystone Veterinary services 

Dr. Sarah Keiser Czarnick 

Heartland Veterinary Clinic 

 Dr. Chris Lutt 

Wayne Veterinary Clinic  

Dr. Mark Zink and assistant Kris 

All 18 horses have to have 3 

shots every spring  

Farrier  

Todd Voborny  

Luke donates hay every year and his fellow Madison 

Knights of Columbus help haul and stack the hay  

Morning Kiwanis 

Thank You to the many 

volunteers, who keep S.M.I.L.E. 

looking its best for our riders 

 

Elkhorn Valley 4-H group first time fence washers  



 

 

 

Battle Creek St. John Youth Group and Friends Clausen Family and Friend  

Cardinal Health Workers Christ Lutheran Priscillas 

Pioneer and Neighborhood 4-H 

teamwork 

Wishing you a blessed 2020! 

From Patty Prauner and the 

Board of Directors 

See Stephanie and LeAnn on Our web page at  

smilehorsetherapy.org 


